
July 9, 2024 
 
 
Dear Brother; 
 
W. Tozer said, “The most critical need of the church at this moment is men, bold 
men, free men. The church must seek, in prayer and much humility, the coming 
again of men made of the stuff of which prophets and martyrs are made.” 
 
The strength of a godly man is not found in his physical power, but in his humility and 
courage to submit unconditionally to the Word of God and the will of God. That is what 
we're praying for in our "Mountain Top" Men's Rally on Saturday, August 17! 
 
God has blessed our Men’s Rally these last four years and I would like to invite you to 
join us this year and bring some men from your church along with you. 
 
Our preachers this year are: 

• Dr. Michael Edwards who served as Senior Pastor of Heritage Baptist Church, 
Woodbridge, VA 37 years and now preaches across the country in revivals, 
missions and leadership conferences. 

• Dr. George Alquist Pastor of the Grace of Calvary Baptist Church, Erie, PA 
which he founded in 1993. 

 
The Rally begins at 10:00 a.m. with a continental breakfast and ends at 3:00 p.m. 
 
In addition to the emphasis on preaching, there will be some fun competition, great 
food, outstanding fellowship, and some great singing with the Pulpit Echoes 
(www.thepulpitechoes.com) providing the special music. 
 
There is no charge, but we will pass the plates for an offering. If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to give me a call (301-334-3234).  
  
I really hope you can bring your church men; this could be a life-changing event!  
 
Let us know that you're coming so we are sure to have plenty of good food. 
 
Sincerely, your friend, 
 

      
 
Dennis Leatherman, Pastor 

http://www.thepulpitechoes.com/

